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A249/Grovehurst Road Junction – Slip road closure plan 
Map of northbound exit slip lane closure and diversion plan 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Plan details 
Closure area 

We will be closing the northbound exit slip lane at the A249/Grovehurst Road junction. This 

closure will remain in place for approximately 4 months. 

Diversion route 

This means traffic which would normally exit the A249 at the Grovehurst Road junction will 

follow the A249 to the Kingsferry Road junction and return on the A249 southbound, towards 

Stockbury, and then exit at the existing Grovehurst Road junction. Both roundabouts will still 

be in use at this time. 

 

 



Map of northbound entry slip lane closure and diversion plan 

 

 

Plan details 
Closure area 

We will be closing the northbound entry slip lane at the A249/Grovehurst Road junction. This 

closure will remain in place for approximately 4 months. 

Diversion route 

Traffic that would normally head for Sheppey from Sittingbourne will be diverted along the 

southbound A249, towards Stockbury, exiting at the Bobbing junction and then returning 

along the A249 towards the Isle of Sheppey. 
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